Bridging Camp

I really liked the bridging camp we had for 2009. It was definitely different than the others because we a new location and new members. We played some games, slept overnight, and just had fun. The best part was that in the end, we all had fun by playing the tournaments that the staff had set up around the site. All in all, it was probably a bridging camp for the records.



Brian Do **Thiếu Đoàn Lạc Long Quân**

My Favorite

My favorite meeting was on April 10, 2010. My favorite camping time was on Halloween when we got to put on our costume and get prizes. On this day, I learned how to do a clove hitch and I made a tripod. It was hard at first, but I got the hang of it and did multiple clove hitches.



My favorite part of Boy Scouts is when we go to a camping ground. I always get excited when I go camping, but there are times I don't want to go. The scout leaders are a good example for us because they help us learn new stuff, earn more badges, and also help us feel better when we are sad.

The Scoutmasters want us to learn new skills like tying ropes together, helping other people, and know what's right or wrong.

I like Boy Scouts because I learn new stuff and I feel safe. I like it here at Boy Scouts.

Steven Vo Tran **Thiếu Đoàn Lạc Long Quân**

